
Action Items

10. Receive Update on the 

ASR Backflush basin Expansion 

Project and Consider 

Expenditure for Project 

Construction

September 17, 2018

Maureen Hamilton



Project Update

 July 16, 2018 contract agreement awarded with Granite Rock Company in the 

amount of $468,361.

 August 8, 2018 contract executed

 August 20, 2018 mutual misunderstanding identified

 August 23, 2018 contract voided



Re-Bid
 August 24, 2018  Submitted advertisement for bid 

(August 27, 2018 paper)

 September 5, 2018 Mandatory pre-bid meeting

 September 11, 2018 Bid opening

July 2, 2018 September 11, 2018 changes

Triple backflush basin size

Construct second entrance

Construct 1 of 2 fencing options Construct 1 fencing option

Replace above ground pipes Deleted

Change order to relocate discharge pipe Bid item to relocate discharge pipe

Work



Bid Results

Bidder Bid Amount

Monterey Peninsula Engineering $419,500

Anderson Pacific (new) $432,000

Granite Rock Company $465,511

July-September Comparison
Item July September

Bid Price $496,000 $419,500

Replace above ground 

pipes

- $90,000 $0

Relocate discharge pipe $32,000 (or more) In bid

Adjusted Bid Price $438,000 $419,500



Recommendation

 That the Board of Directors authorize the General Manger 

to enter into a contract agreement with Monterey 

Peninsula Engineering for a contract amount of $419,500, 

with a 15% contingency to be authorized by MPWMD staff, 

for a total amount not-to-exceed (NTE) $482,425.

 Presentations www.mpwmd.net posted the day after the 

meeting.

http://www.mpwmd.net/

